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Comments: This proposal is a really bad idea. If it were approved it would ruin one of the most pristine areas in

the swan valley. This is too large of a development for such a small area. I can't believe this it is even being

entertained based on the environmental impact it will have on the area. I met with a forest service representative

several years ago to address the low water problem at the current boat launch and nothing could be done due to

environmental impact and at that time there was no documentation of a study to back that claim up so there is no

comparison as to why this project should be approved without a detailed environmental impact assessment. This

is public land that belongs to the residents of Montana and no private company should be allowed to change this

pristine area just so they can make a huge profit while ruining the area for all Montanans and local residents.


